
NATIONAI.(;RI!DIT UNION ADMINISTRATION
Wa~hing~,,n. DC. 20.i56

GC/HMU:bhs
SSIC 3210

O#fice of General Counsel
March i, 1990

Richard G. Darman, Director
Office of Management and Budget
Executive Office of the President
Room 252
Old Executive Office Building
Washington, DC 20503

Dear Mr.    Darman:

The National Credit Union Administration, an independent
agency in the Executive Branch, has been operating under
Executive Order 12612 -- Federalism -- since it was
signed by President Reagan in October, 1987. I am the
designated official responsible for ensuring the
implementation of the Order. Any matters concerning the
Order should be sent to my attention.

ROBERT M. FENNER
General Counsel


